Economic Development Industrial Corporation of Lynn
Office of Economic and Community Development
MUNICIPAL HARBOR PLAN

Pursuant to Mass General Laws Section 121C

Notice is hereby given that a public hearing will be held on

Tuesday, March 3, 2009 — 5:00 p.m. in Lynn City Hall, 3 City Hall Square, Lynn, MA
in the City Council Chambers.

The purpose of the public hearing is to receive public input of the proposed Municipal Harbor
Plan. The targeted area of the plan is a 305 acre development site located in Lynn, MA. The site
begins at the General Edwards Bridge and extends north to the intersection of the Lynnway and
Market Street, and east along the inner harbor shoreline to the Nahant rotary. If you are
unable to attend, and wish to comment on the plan, please submit your comments in writing
for the record to:

James M. Cowdell
Executive Director
EDIC/Lynn

3 City Hall Sg. — Room 307
Lynn, MA

781-581-9399

ltem: 2/24/09
2/28/09



